
 

MEETING DATE:   August 2, 2023 

 

AGENDA ITEM: Discuss and consider approval of the 
renewal of the Workers’ Compensation 
coverage with TASB  

 

TASB’s proposal for Workers’ Compensation coverage for the 2023-24 fiscal year 
is $340,474; however, the final amount will be based on the total payroll for the 
applicable year.  This amount represents an increase of 8% from the prior year.  
Because the District has an Interlocal Agreement with TASB, these services do not 
require a formal bid process per state statute. 
 

 

 

RECOMMENDATION: I move that the Board approve the renewal 
of the Workers’ Compensation coverage 
with TASB for $340,474 from September 
1, 2023 through August 31, 2024.  

 

 

 

 

Matthew Neighbors Ed. D.  Jeff Martello 
Superintendent    Chief Financial Officer 
 

Action Sheet 


